
ROBERT GLANVILE PLAYING FIELD TRUST

AN INVITATION TO JOIN OUR 100 CLUB 2020-2021

PRIZE WINNERS FOR APRIL, MAY AND JUNE

April    Roger Grimason £20   Clare Mather £10
    May    John Ball £20.              Cynthia Mackay £10
  June    Lesley Hill £20.            Jude Burns £10

A huge THANK YOU to everyone who has supported the playing field by contributing to our 100 CLUB in the past year - our license has just been renewed and the first draw of the 2020-2021 will be made in July.
 
We welcome new members - cost £12 per year – details on how to join are below. 

Together with funds from stewarding at the Glastonbury Festival and our annual quiz, the 100 CLUB is a main source of income for the Playing Feld Trust.

As both our quiz and Glastonbury have been cancelled this year we would like to keep the 100 CLUB running and would really appreciate your continued support. 

Although we have had to follow government guidelines and keep the whole playing field area (including the multi-use all-weather court) closed for the last few months, we have still have to cover maintenance costs.  

We have kept the whole premises fully maintained - our compulsory annual RoSPA safety inspection will take place in June - throughout the closure so that we can re-open immediately clearance is given. 

The various works undertaken in this period include;
· regularly having the grass cut 
· maintaining and cleaning the playground apparatus
· fencing repair and tree surgery
· and we have erected a lot of new signage



HOW TO JOIN THE 100 CLUB

If you are happy to continue, or would like to join for the first time, please place cash or a cheque for £12 (£1 per month), payable to ROBERT GLANVILE PLAYING FIELD TRUST or RGPFT,  in an envelope.  

Write YOUR NAME and 100 CLUB and a CONTACT NUMBER/EMAIL ADDRESS on the front and hand it in at the shop.   
The shop will accept payments from 28 May.  

If you prefer to pay by BACS the trust’s account details are shown below:-

ROBERT GLANVILE PLAYING FIELD TRUST
CAF BANK
SORT CODE 405240
ACCOUNT NUMBER 00015438

PLEASE PUT YOUR NAME AS THE PAYMENT REFERENCE

IF YOU ARE A NEW MEMBER PLEASE ALSO EMAIL JAN AT owlshaunt@btinternet.com WITH NAME CONTACT EMAIL ADDRESS/PHONE NUMBER

The first draw will be in July so if you wish to be included please make payment by 15 July.  

Winners’ names will be on the village website and in PEW (as soon as publication resumes) each month and cheques distributed to winners.  

There is a 1st prize of £20 and 2nd prize of £10 each month.

We hope that things will improve soon and that we can open the field for everyone to enjoy - we don’t want our lovely facility closed for a minute more than is necessary.

Thanks again for your support and we hope that everyone stays safe and well. 

All the best,

Jan Ward
Alison Cole (Treasurer)
Guy Timson (Chair)

If you have any questions or enquiries regarding the playing field please don’t hesitate to contact me on 01749 870285 or email me at guytimson@hotmail.com. Guy

